STATE OF CONNECTICUT

DEPARTMENT OF CONSUMER PROTECTION

From the Office of John Suchy, Director, Liquor Control Division ~
October 23, 2018 9

Reminder to All Permit Holders-Liquor Permits Need to be Recorded with local Town
Clerk

Over the past few months, our agents and local town clerks have expressed a concern that liquor
permits are not being recorded in the offices of the local Town Clerks in the state as required by
law.

Here is the relevant portion of the statute:

Sec. 30-53. Permit to be recorded. Each permit granted or renewed by the Department of
Consumer Protection shall be of no effect until a duplicate thereof has been filed by the
permittee with the town clerk of the town within which the club or place of business
described in such permit is situated; provided the place of filing of railroad and boat
permits shall be the office of the town clerk of the town of New Haven, and airline permits,
the office of the town clerk of the town of Hartford.

Please know that this is required by law, and is not optional. In addition, please know that the
fee to record the permit is twenty dollars ($20.00).

If you have any questions about this or any other liquor-related matter, please call (860) 713-
6210 and speak with an agent on duty. We are also available at dcp.liquorcontrol@ct.gov .
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